
Extract From 
Civic Precinct Project Steering Committee Meeting 

CP#02-18 held April 25, 2018 

3. Central Library Feasibility Study - Presentation by Louise Procter 
Maio, Chief Executive Officer, Richmond Hill Public Library, and Gary 
McCluskie, Diamond Schmitt Architect Inc. 

Moved by: D. Bishop 

Recommendation 1 

That the Civic Precinct Project Steering Committee recommends to 
Council: 

a) That the presentation by Louise Procter Maio, Chief Executive 
Officer, Richmond Hill Public Library, and Gary McCluskie, 
Diamond Schmitt Architect Inc., regarding the Central Library 
Feasibility Study, be received; 

b) That the Director of Financial Services/Treasurer bring back a 
report on the feasibility of funding the options presented by 
the Library Board. 

Carried 
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